



205 Lambton Street East 519-369-3349 www.durhampresbyterian.com

Minister: Rev. Dr. Will Basson - 226-974-6265

schalkbasson@yahoo.com

Clerk of Session: Donna Clark - 519-369-5848

aberdeenrev@xplornet.com
Music Director: Robin Rich

E-transfer to: <u>durhampresbyterianchurch@gmail.com</u>



Musical Prelude

Words of Welcome:

Announcements:

Birthdays or Anniversaries

Responsive Call to Worship:

Blessing:

Praise:

Worship:

Prayers of Adoration and Confession:

Confessional Moment: The Lord's Prayer (sing)

Children's Story: Jonah disobeys God (Jonah 1, 2)

Children's Music:

Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:

Scripture Readings: Responsive Pslam 111

Galations 5: 16-18, 22-26 (CEV)

John 15: 1-8 (CEV)

Hymn: "Spirit of the living God" (DB 400)

Message:



Closing Prayer: "Lord in your mercy" ... "Hear our prayers"

Offering: "Joyful, joyful" (verse 1)

Dedication: Prayer

Hymn: "We are one in the Spirit" (DB 471)

Benediction and Verbal amen: "Forward in Faith"

## The Announcements

**Good morning! Today we welcome Donna Clark** as our leader in worship while Will is away. Following the service, you are invited to join us downstairs for a time of refreshment and fellowship.

**Will will be** home next Sunday. He is in South Africa seeing to the care of his mother. He will be back here in time for the May NextGen Service. We continue to pray for his Mother and success of his trip.

**Put in your calendar now!** The Christian Education and Congregational Life will be hosting a "donation only" luncheon following the service on June 2.

You are invited to a parade and candlelight vigil in support of the Durham Hospital this Tuesday, May 21 at 7:30 p.m. The start location is the arena. The march will go down Bruce Street along the sidewalk to Chester Street where we will turn to continue our march to the hospital. Those who are unable to walk are encouraged to take their lawn chairs, drive to the Legion, and sit along the sidewalk to show their support. Feel free to make signs in support of our hospital.

The Christian Education and Congregational Life Committee is on the hunt for someone interested in helping keep the library running smoothly. If you are interested, please speak to a member of the committee: Mary Zettler, Nina Zwart, Doris Milligan, Susan Nixon, Barb Watt or Heather Marshall.

**Registration has now opened** for Camp Kintail. You can see the list of the various camps on the website: campkintail.ca. If you need financial assistance to help send any of your children to camp, please submit a letter to the Christian Education and Congregational Life Committee. There is a mail slot for the committee outside of the secretary's office.

**Mark on your calendars for** the upcoming Strawberry Social on Wednesday, June 26 from 1 to 3 p.m.

Our annual church picnic is scheduled for June 30.